
 

By establishing a 

voting tradition, 

Gila River Kids 

Voting is 

developing a 

future generation 

of voters who will 

regard voting as 

vital to the Gila 

River Indian 

Community. 

“ 

” Greg Mendoza, Akimel O’odham 
on the Gila River  

Kids Voting Program 

The Akimel O’odham/Pee-Posh Youth Council is honored to host 

2020 Kids Voting. All students kindergarten through high school 

are invited to vote online November 1 – 3, 2020.  
 

Have your parents help you log on and vote at: www.AOPPYC.org  

http://www.aoppyc.org/

